
Please order your uniform prior to the 31st of January 2025, to 

ensure this can be delivered in time for start dates from the 17th 

of February 2025.

To Access the Uniform Ordering Portal – Please Scan the QR 

Code below, or visit: uniofotago-dentistry.myarrow.nz & enter 

password: OtagoDental25

Please read the Portal Dashboard carefully for all important 

information relating to your Uniform.

If you have any questions or concerns about purchasing your uniform, 

please contact student@arrowuniforms.co.nz for assistance.
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